St. Louis Catholic Church

October 2023
Dear Friends,

Preparations are under way for our 20th Annual Winter Wonderland and we are looking forward
to another successful year, PLEASE NOTE THE DATE AND TIME. The event will be held on
Sunday, November 19, 2022 from 10A.M.-2P.M. The activities we need help with are shown
below.

The following items are needed:

Sweet Shoppe - Baked goods, candy, cookies, etc. donations are requested. Please bring the
items to the parish center by 6 P.M. on Saturday, Nov.18th, if possible. Please do not price your
items.

Food Stand - Chicken, ground beef, beef roasts, beef soup bones or cash donations are needed
{will accept meat now, until Nov. 1st). Pies and cakes are also needed for desserts.

Basket Raffle - Donations are needed for the instant winner basket raffle. By Oct 22nd, a poster
will be in the rear foyer of the church with sticky note suggestions for items. Please purchase $5-
$10 worth of items and place in a bag. Bags may be dropped off in the rear foyer of the church
from Oct. 28nd-Nov.12th.

Quilt Raffle Tickets - We ask each parishioner, faculty and school family to sell or buy the
enclosed raffle tickets and donate to one or more of the above activities. There are more raffle
tickets available at the offices. A donation is not required. If you do not wish to make a donation
at this time, you may register by sending your name and address to: St. Louis School, 509 E.
Union St., Nokomis, IL. 62075. Please send all non-perishable items and/or money to the
school by Monday, November 14th.

You may be asked to work either during the week of preparation, the day of the event, or with
clean up.
Who to Call:  Food stand donations Elaine Reinhart 217-827-3511

Kitchen workers for prep and day of Pat Janssen 217-556-6814
Food Stand line workers and cleanup  Tricia Pinkston 217-229-3596

Sweet Shoppe donations Pam Hand 217-972-4222
Basket Raffle Linda Dooley 217-823-6229
All other questions St Louis School Office 217-563-7445

Winter Wonderland supports St. Louis School and the CCW. Thanks for your support!
Sincerely,

Winter Wonderland Committee -
St. Louis School & CCW Ladies

Please make all checks payable to: St. Louis CCW

311 South Elm Street, Nokomis, Illinois 62075-1310  Phone: 217-563-7146



